
Monthly Report


for


          March 2022


Collections


    The Collection Committee met, and twenty-four items were ordered for March. The 
majority of the March order has arrived and are currently being rumped.  Our next 
collection meeting is set for April 12.

Directors Report


    We had 415 patrons during the month of March.  Of those patrons, 20 used the 
computers, and 18 meetings/events were held with 168 people.  One hundred seventy-
seven people used the wireless. No new library cards were issued. Items from Lake 
Pleasant to other libraries totaled 218.  Items transferred from MVLS/SALS to us totaled 
119. Items were checked out and circulated 569 times.


    We have worked with TV Liquidators and tried to get the antenna up and running.  The 
tech has indicated it will need to be replaced.  Cost is $350, this price doesn’t include 
shipping.  The antenna was replaced in October 2018 due to a power surge, this 
replacement will be for moisture.


    Final updates were made to the NYS Annual Report and it has been submitted.      


    There are still board members who have not picked up the updated library policy book.  
If you haven’t gotten your updated version, please see Roxy.


Programs


    Martin Podskoch has agreed to present a program on Makomis Fire Tower and 
restoration.  He can’t present the program until Wednesday, August 17 at 7 pm.  


    Ham Radio being presented by Peter Newell is running again and will finish up next 
month.


    Story Time has been canceled until the start of school in September.  Our last story 
time reader has been unable to read.  We were unable to find anyone who would commit/
be available until April 14.  The program will resume in October.


Respectfully submitted,

Sherry Matthews

Library Director


